

E-BULLETIN JUNE 9, 2019

PROMOTION SUNDAY JUNE 9

Today is Promotion Sunday. This is for all Sunday morning children and youth classes who will move to the next grade level or classroom. Your child should report to the grade level he/she will be in this fall. Early Childhood children will move to the next age classroom.

YOUTH BASKETBALL CAMP—CANCELLED

Due to the lack of registration for this year's camp, the June 10-14 program has been cancelled. If you registered your child(ren) for the camp, reimbursement(s) will go out. Please keep the 2nd full week of June open for next year! Thank you.

INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON MISSIONS

ICOM is hiring! They are looking for someone with experience in Graphic Design, and other office and clerical skills. Contact david@theicom.org or go to www.theicom.org to apply. This full-time position is based out of their Clayton, IN office. It leads and assists many aspects of the conference prep and daily operations. Ideal candidate should be adept in the area of graphic design work, a fast and willing learner, comfortable working with computers, tablets, and answering phones. This position works with many other staff members so a team spirit is crucial for success.

BOTTLES FOR BABIES CAMPAIGN

Bottles for Babies campaign, to help support mothers and babies through Life Centers, will run through June 16. Save your change to fill a baby bottle and help support Life Centers. Bottles are to be returned next Sunday, June 16 (Father's Day).

DONATION REQUEST FOR JUNE FOOD PANTRY

Our Food Pantry is seeking breakfast items, canned food items, hygiene items, and pet food for June. Please place your appreciated donations in the Drop Zone located in the Foyer. Note, our Food Pantry operates on the first and third Thursday of each month.

OPERATON CHRISTMAS CHILD

A clean washcloth! A new toothbrush! Children will love these in their OCC shoeboxes this year! Additionally, small sewing kits and tool kits are a great gift idea. Keep your eyes open for sales and bring them to the Drop Zone this month. Thanks! Questions: judyheuss@gmail.com

ELECTRONIC GIVING REMINDER

Using our online services, electronic giving is a safe, reliable, and convenient way to contribute. Get started today by going to chapelrock.org/give.